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CANTEEN MEETING

 MINUTES – March 21, 2014
@ Gresford School Library

Meeting opened: 11.17am

Attendance:  Ange Kelehear (president), Toni Creak (vice-pres), Kerrie Challinor (treasurer), Julie Hartigan (secretary), Lyndell Osmond, Sylvia Lawrence, Misha Bevan, Mary Horn, Lou Whyte, Jo Locke, Elly Turner, Alissa Abra, Belinda Joliffe, Amanda Sellens, Kristy Duncan, Emma Simpson, Christine Vigar, Pauline Mitchell (principal).

Apologies: Hazel Craig, Catherine Smith.

Motion: That the minutes of the previous meeting be adopted.

Moved: Lyndell Osmond
Second: Lou Whyte
Carried
Treasurer’s report (Kerrie Challinor): The treasurer reported that the Canteen account had a balance of $3326.25.

Motion: That the treasurer’s report be adopted.

Moved: Toni Creak
Second: Jo Locke
Carried
CANTEEN EXPO:  Canteen co-ordinators  Sylvia Lawrence and Kristy Duncan advised they had attended the Ithaca canteen expo in Newcastle which was very good and gave them some good ideas. They expressed disappointment at the Sydney expo and questioned whether it would be worth attending in the future.
EASTER HAT PARADE: Advised that the hat parade, red day and prizes were all organised.
Next meeting: Friday, May 16, 2014, in the school library (immediately after P&C meeting).

Meeting closed: 11.30am

Minutes taken by: Secretary Julie Hartigan
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